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samantha.bobbitt@huntcompanies.com
www.navygreatlakesfamilyhousing.com

COMMUNITY NEWS & UPDATES

Hunt Military Communities Foundation has announced the winners of the annual Hunt Military
Communities Foundation Scholarship for active-duty military members or their dependents! 
This year, HMCF committed $75,000 to give to deserving students seeking ongoing educational
opportunities. Each of the 28 recipients will receive a grant award, ranging from $1,000 to $5000
to help alleviate the burden of continuing education costs. 

ITALIAN POOL PARTY
Date:  August 23, 2024 @ 4:30-6:30 pm
Location: Community Pool & Building 1920

UPCOMING COMMUNITY EVENT

Crane Family Housing is hosting an Italian Pool Party on August 23rd,
featuring Italian food, swimming, a raffle for a backpack, and a great
meal with your neighbors; all residents are invited, so please RSVP to
Samantha at 812-369-1009.

COMMUNITY DIRECTOR
UPDATE

brent.norvik@huntcompanies.com

Community Director
Samantha Bobbitt

Director of Operations
Brent Norvik

If you have already contacted our local Management and Housing office team and are not satisfied with the
outcome, or if you have words of praise to share, we encourage you to reach out to our senior management.

COMMUNITY
TRASH SCHEDULE

samantha.bobbitt@huntcompanies.com

AUGUST 2, 2024

TUG OF WAR
Date:  August 21, 2024 @ 5 pm
Location: Sports Complex

UPCOMING MWR EVENT

Ready to win? NSA Crane MWR Fitness is hosting a tug-of-war
competition! For more information, please call 812-854-6057. 

Thursday Morning Pickup


